
NOTICE 

Following students of GCW Parade who have applied for scholarship on 

NSP for the year 2020-21 are directed to submit their hard copies of 

forms along with documents in the college before 12-02-2021 and 

contact Prof. Shelly Kalsi , Assistant Professor , Department of 

computer science for further queries regarding scholarship.

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


